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“SMILING, CARING AND LEARNING TOGETHER ON A JOURNEY WITH GOD” 

 

 22nd January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

World Book Day 2024 

 

This year World Book Day is being held on Thursday 7th March and we want to use this day to celebrate 

our love of books and how much we value reading here at Nyewood.  

Each class will be exploring a wide range of books on the day, with activities based around these. We 

would love for your child to come into school dressed as a character from their favourite book. If you need 

any help with ideas for this, your child’s teacher would be happy to help. 

We will be having a day ‘off-timetable’ in school and will be providing all sorts of World Book Day related 

activities, such as story writing opportunities, stop, drop and read and character and role-play activities, 

as well as each class learning about an author of their choice. 

On the day we will also be conducting a readathon, to raise money for more Phonics books for the school. 

The children will be encouraged to read as many books/magazines/Ebooks/poems, etc… as they can 

throughout the school day. There will be a sponsorship form you can collect from the office and you will 

be able to make payment via the MCAS app. 

If you have any queries about this, please contact the school office or ask your child’s class teacher who 

will be happy to help in any way. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Amy O’Leary 
Reading Lead  
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